Meeting of the Metropolitan District of Limerick
to be held on Monday, 15" Nov, 2021

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Metropolitan District of Limerick

Re: Strategic Housing Development — Former Greenpark Racecourse, Dock Road,
Limerick

Limerick City and County Council has received notification from An Bord Pleanila (ABP) that
it has received an application for a Strategic Housing Development (SHD) at the Former
Greenpark Racecourse, Dock Road, Limerick.

The application may be viewed online at:
https://greenparkshd.ie, and at the offices of ABP and Limerick City and County Council
(Dooradoyle).

The closing date for submissions and observations made in writing to ABP is close of business
on 10th November, 2021.

Details of the application were outlined to the Elected Members at a briefing on the 3rd Nov,
2021. A summary of the views expressed by the Elected Members at the forthcoming
Metropolitan District meeting on the 15th Nov, 2021 will be incorporated into the Chief
Executive’s Report, which must be submitted to An Bord Pleanala by 01st Dec, 2021.

A Senior Planner

Planning and Environmental Services
28th Oct, 2021




